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Mike Hourigan 

 

Dear Mike: 

You made quite an impression on our delegates.  The enclosed education seminar evaluations 

reflect that the ideas you presented were useful in both their professional and personal lives.  We 

are grateful for the quality message that you brought to them at Marketplace. 

It was a pleasure to work with you.  I truly appreciate the time you took to familiarize yourself 

with our association and our attendees, and I think you again for your dedication to providing 

quality education. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lynn M. Brewer 

Vice President, Meetings and Education 


